
 

Date: Mar. 26, 2021 

Subject: Construction in front of Toronto Facility, 1025 Lansdowne Ave.  

Starting March 29, a construction contractor will be performing work in front of our 1025 
Lansdowne Avenue facility in Toronto. This work involves installing a sewer sampling port on 
the property for use by the City of Toronto. We anticipate this work may take up to two weeks 
and there is potential for sidewalk and lane blockages.  

 


